
NOTICE:  TOWN OF RUSSELL RESIDENTS 
 

ANNUAL MEETING 
 

On April 21, 2020 the Town Board met briefly to 
Postpone the Annual Meeting due to the COVID-19 VIRUS. 

The Chairman announced that the ANNUAL MEETING 
Would be postponed until May 13, 2020 in the 

RUSSELL TOWN HALL. 
 

The Annual Meeting will be immediately following the  
Regular Town Board meeting which will be held at 6:00 p.m. 

In the Town Hall. 
 

We will be holding the meeting observing “Social Distancing”. 
 
 

The Russell Town Board 
Linda Dorgan, clerk 

April 27, 2020 
 


